
Welcome from the Administrator
Congratulations on joining the Township of Langley.

We welcome your involvement and look forward to the 
contributions you will bring to our workplace and our 
community.

At the Township of Langley, we strive to provide excellent 
service to the public as we manage the assets, services, and 
programs we provide to our dynamic, growing community.

We also want to provide the best working environment 
possible to our employees.  We invite you to use your 
particular skills and strengths to help create a positive 
atmosphere within the workplace. Your feedback, ideas, 
and suggestions are always welcome.

New employees are encouraged to participate and take 
advantage of the many programs and initiatives created 
specifically for Township of Langley staff, including our 
wellness program activities, social functions, and the 
numerous Township events and activities held throughout 
the year.

We hope you enjoy being part of our team.

 
 
 
 
Mark A. Bakken 
Administrator


